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BMS Mission Statement 

The mission of Butler Middle School is to foster rights, respect, and responsibility in a 
supportive school community that ensures all students achieve high levels of learning. 

 
 

 Heather Allen (2) 
 Lisa Devashrayee, (1) Chair 
 Cindy England (2) 
 Doug Hallenbeck (S) 
 Carolann Heindel (S) 
 Kim Johnson (1) 
 Susan Kirkland (S) 

 Paula Logan (S) 
 Stacey Lowe (1) 
 Kami McMaster (2), Vice Chair 
 Ily Murdock (2) 
 Laura Rupper (2) 
 Brenda Sim (2) 
 Stacie Skelton (1)  

 
 

Goals for Butler Middle School’s CSIP 2017-2018 
 
Attendance Goal:  

1) In the 2017-2018 school year, BMS will have 85% of our students on track by the end of the school 
year.  We will reduce the percentage of students at some risk by 75% by the end of the school year.  
As a sub goal, we want to increase the percentage of Sp Ed students on track to 75% on track. 
 

Behaviors Goal:  
1) At least 85% of our students will be on track with 0-1 major classroom disruptions per quarter during 

the 2017-2018 school year.  We will reduce the numbers of tardies and class disruptions by 10% each 
quarter. 

 
Coursework: Grades Goal:  

1) Course Work--Course Performance--Quarter Grades, GPA--We would like to see 80% of our students 
on track each quarter with at least 50% of our SP Ed and ELL students on track each quarter.  
Current Data—35% of students have 1 or more D/Fs and 28% are at risk in GPA.   

 
Coursework: SRI (Reading) Goal:  

1) Course Work Reading--At least 80% of our students will be proficient or advanced on the Spring 2018 
SRI.  Additionally, at least 80% of our SpEd and ELLs will improve by at least 50 points or 1 level at 
each administration of the SRI during the 2017-2018 school year.  Finally, each grade level will 
determine a specific grade level SRI goal to be determined from Fall 2017 SRI data.  

 
 
 

1. Welcome – Lisa Devashrayee 
 

2. Approve last meeting minutes (January): Cindy England motioned to approve the 
minutes from the January meeting. Doug Hallenbeck 2nd the motion and all were in favor.  

 
 



3. Review of BMS MTSS (Multi-Tiered Systems of Support) – Paula Logan  
• Paula reviewed the first draft of the new Multi-Tiered Support System. (see attached) 

o Each tier is multi-faceted; Academic and Behavior. 
• Paula is working on a formalized form to share with parents for next school year. 

o Any suggestions/ideas are welcome. 
 

4. 6th Grade Honors Updates – Paula Logan 
• There is not a NEW math curriculum, just a new math book. 

o Lisa Boyce is very pleased with the new math book, it is easier to teach from, a lot 
more hands on, the practice is much more meaningful and in-depth.  

• There is not a separate state or district curriculum map for 6th grade honors class. 
• We are looking to copy what Albion and a couple of other middle schools are doing for 

honors classes; each student will have the opportunity to receive honor on their report 
card/transcript. 
o This allows students that wish to take an honors class but have scheduling conflicts 

to have the opportunity to receive honors in the class. 
o If they don’t take honors 1st term they can still opt in for the 2nd term and vice versa. 

• Stacie Skelton made a motion to support the school’s decision to move forward 
implementing the new honors program. Laura Rupper 2nd the motion. All in favor.  

 
5. Report on Digital Citizenship Week/NetSmartz Assembly – Doug 

• To prepare for the week, there were discussions during Bruins Time the 1st week of 
February. 

• The presenter was very impressed with our student body, said they were very 
respectful. 

 
6. Review CSIP Data 

• As you look at the Behavior Goal, there are 2 graphs. 
o The first graph is the number of classroom disruptions reported each month.  
o The second graph gives us better data. It has been broken down further to show 

how many students have had only 1, 2+, and 10+ referrals each month. 
 This will give us a better idea of our repeat offenders. 

 
7. Review of LandTrust Monies and plan for this year – See attached. 

• We made a change to the original plan, instead of hiring an intern counselor we hired a 
35-hour aid to work with the students that are struggling. 
o Becca Fryer was hired for this position.   
o Students can drop an elective and be placed in one of her “study skills” classes 
o Currently she has 4 class periods of students she is working with. 

• Paula would like to propose hiring a second 35-hour aid to assist Becca with these 
students. 
o Ily Murdock made the motion, Kami McMaster 2nd and the vote was unanimous. 

• We have 2 computer labs that are outdated and need to be replace. The teachers would 
prefer mobile Chromebook labs rather than “fixed” labs. That way they can stay in their 
classroom with all of their supports. 



 
8. Review of possible goals from Building Leadership Team/PD for next year 

• We would like to keep in line with the same attendance, behavior and coursework goals 
for next year. 
o As previously discussed regarding behavior, we would like to focus more on the 

classroom disruption data.  
 

9. Professional Development Report 
• The district has put together a new Math Lab program for the 2018-19 school year. 

o Mrs. Schneggenburger currently teaches a 6/7 math lab class. 
o Next year we will “buy out” a prep period form Mrs. Clark (7th grade) as well as a 

prep period from one of the 8th grade teachers. They will teach every other day, a 
7/8 Math Lab class.  

 
10. Upcoming Calendar Events 

• Parent Teacher Conferences Feb. 27 & 28. 
• No school Friday, March 2 – parent teacher conference comp day 

 
11. Other: 

• Student Permits will be approved or denied this week. Denied permits will be placed on 
a waiting list. 
o We currently have 318 - 8th grades, 277 – 7th graders and 320 – 6th graders coming 

in next year.  
o We have 48 new permits, for the 2018-2019 school year, waiting approval. 
 5 – 8th grader, 11 – 7th grade and 32 – 6th grade  

• Student Walk Out protest. We had about 20 students that participated in the protest 
today. 

 
 
Next Meeting:  
Wednesday, March 21, 3:30 PM 
 
Meetings for the year: 
 
March 21 
April 18  
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